
 

 

 

 

 

 

VARA WORLD CUP PARADE NEWSLETTER  SEPTEMBER 15, 2017 

“This was the best day of my ski racing life.” (VARA Athlete, 2016 Killington World Cup Parade) 

“Thank you so much VARA for including our kids in this awesome World Cup experience.  They had the 

time of their lives.” (VARA Parent, 2016 Killington World Cup Parade). 

You and your Club athletes are once again invited to be part of the  

OPENING DAY PARADE OF VARA ATHLETES  

Saturday, November 25, 2017. 

Preliminary Details: 

1. Entry to the World Cup will be FREE for VARA athletes and chaperones. 

2. We will provide detailed information on BUS ACCESS to the World Cup Village. 

3. We will have a designated STAGING AREA to organize the parade by Club. 

4. Each participant will receive a “special edition” KILLINGTON WORLD CUP HAT 

(sponsored by Killington and  ) to keep. 

5. Each athlete is asked to wear YOUR CLUB UNIFORM in the Parade. 

6. Each Club will be responsible for supplying CHAPERONES for your group (roughly 1 

chaperone per every 10 kids), and for getting your team to and from the staging area. 

7. We will march into DESIGNATED AREAS TO WATCH THE RACE. (Or you can disperse to 

watch with your family). 

We Need Preliminary Numbers by October 14 

Our Parade Organizers need to know HOW MANY of you will participate.  Our numbers will be limited 

this year so please let your Program Director know of your interest ASAP.  We will have established 

Council Chair Persons shortly.  Each Program will need to establish a Club Chair for your Club’s 

participation. 

PLEASE SPREAD THE EXCITEMENT EARLY TO YOUR CLUBS. VARA IS VERY FORTUNATE TO BE 

INCLUDED AGAIN THIS YEAR.  THIS PROMISES TO BE A LIFETIME MEMORY FOR OUR KIDS. 

                                               


